
My name is Terri Gosnell. You will see me at the front office as the school administrative assistant. I 

have been with St. Teresa of Avila for 3 years and love every moment. I love welcoming all the beautiful 

families and staff every day.  

Along with my husband and two daughters we have two rabbits, two cats, a horse, and a dog. I love 

spending time with my family at the lake in the summer and skiing in the winter.  

Please stop by the office for a high five!  

 


